Chase County Budget Hearing
September 13, 2022

The public hearing for the Chase County Budget was held at 1:00 p.m.,
Tuesday, September 13, 2022. Notice of the hearing was published in the
Imperial Republican on September 7, 2022. A copy of the proposed budget was
available in the office of the county clerk prior to the hearing. Copies are also
available at the hearing.

Present are county commissioners Jacci Brown, Duane Dinnel, Dennis
Kunnemann, county clerk Debra Clark, budget authority Jeff Olsen, Abby Cyboron
and Matthew Musgrove from the Chase County Community Hospital and Duncan
Einspahr.

Jeff Olsen gave a review of the budget this year in comparison to last year.

The hospital again requested funding to the Hospital Sinking Fund. Abby
indicated they would like this as seed money for plans for construction.
Discussion was held.

With no further comments or questions, the public hearing was closed at
2:00 p.m.

Debra K. Clark — Chase County Clerk

The Commissioner meeting reconvened after the public hearing on the budget.
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